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Dear Stefania Ravazzi, 

We are pleased to announce that the experience “the deliberative budget. A pilot 
project for the city of Turin”, candidate for the IOPD Distinction “Best Practice in 
Citizen Participation” has been recognized by the jury with a special mention. 
On behalf of the International Observatory on Participatory Democracy (IOPD), we 
congratulate you, especially this year which had 32 nominations of high level.  

The award will be presented during the 15th IOPD Conference to be held the next 24 to 
26 Marc in the city of Madrid, Spain. In the award ceremony of the distinction, there 
will also be recognition of the candidates who have received a special mention. 

Please find attached the website with information about the Conference: 
http://oidpmadrid2015.es/en/  

We ask you please not to publicly proclaim the favorable outcome of 
Distinction before the IOPD Conference. 
 

Best regards, 

 

Carles Agustí i Hernàndez 

Technical Secretariat IOPD 
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